PUBLIC FILE

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

In the year 2014, there were a total of 215 confirmed cases of child abuse
in Overton county. Upon learning of this by way of information provided to
us by CASA — Court Appointed Special Advocates — we immediately began
a series of announcements alerting the public of this tradegy in our community
and encouraging public participation in a special meeting on April 16, 2015
at 4 PM at the Overton county courthouse.

The abuse of helpless and defenseless children is an issue in many
communities around the world — and — unfortuantely is an issue here at home.

Our script is attached along with the information provided to us by CASA.

We believe that helping our community to be safer place for children is
typical of the year-round, always alert and on-going very best efforts of this
broadcaster.
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